
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:   7 January 2022 

Date of response:        10 January 2022 

Access to Public Information request:  

 

Request for information: 

“[…] Specifically, we wish to know since the beginning of 2021 to date, how many chilcren 

have been detained under article 13 of the law […].” 

 

Response:  

No juveniles were denied bail and therefore detained in Guernsey in 2021. The answer is 

therefore zero.  


